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Monday 2nd March 2020 
 
 
Dear Stakeholders 
 
Consultation on a proposed change to term dates commencing September 2020 onwards 

 

Following the consultation to propose a change to term dates of s ix academies within the 
Greenwood Academies Trust (GAT) on the East Coast, I am writing to inform you that following 
a review of the responses to the consultation, GAT has agreed to proceed with the change with 
effect from September 2020. 
 
Therefore, the following academies’ term dates will be changed: 
 
Beacon Primary Academy 
Ingoldmells Academy 
Seathorne Primary Academy  
Skegness Academy 
Skegness Infant Academy 
Skegness Junior Academy 

All the new term dates will now be published on the academies’ websites, if you require a copy 
please do not hesitate to contact the staff at the relevant academy, who will be able to provide 
this for you. 

If you wish to view the consultation report, please visit www.greenwoodacademies.org under the 
news section. 

Thank you for providing your views and thank you for the continued support to the academies. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Wayne Norrie 
Chief Executive Officer 
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